
Verndale Elementary School 
2025-2026 

Teacher Request Form 

Meeting the educational and developmental needs of all students is our first priority at Verndale Elementary 
School.  Students are assigned to next year’s classroom by their current homeroom teacher after careful 
consideration of many factors including the academic and social needs of each student. The teachers are the 
experts on how the students interact in their classrooms and how to assign the students for next year to 
create an optimal learning environment for every student. If you feel it is necessary to request a specific 
teacher for your child for next year, please indicate your preference, child’s academic abilities, and the reason 
for the request.  We will honor requests if possible.  

Verndale Elementary School priorities when placing a student in a classroom: 

1.​ Academic abilities of the individual students 
2.​ Student personalities 
3.​ Male/female ratios 

Student Name ______________________________________________ Grade in 2025-2026 __________ 

Teacher Requested __________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian name (print clearly) _____________________________________   Date ___________ 

Parent Signature ____________________________________________ 

Please indicate your child’s academic strengths and challenges: 

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please state the reason for your request: 

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Submit the completed form to Mrs. Bolland.  The deadline for submitting requests is Friday, April 11, 202.​  


